
 
 
 

 
THE VILLAGE OF HOFFMAN ESTATES 2024 STREET 
REVITALIZATION PROJECT APRON INFORMATION 

 

 
As part of the 2024 Street Revitalization Project, the Village of Hoffman Estates may 
be removing only part of the apron, which is located from the street to the public 
sidewalk. If you wish to have the remainder of your apron removed and replaced at the 
same time, please contact Raul Hernandez: 

 
 

A Lamp Concrete Contractors 
1900 Wright Blvd. 

Schaumburg, IL 60193 
Raul Hernandez (847) 354-3813 

 
 

 
A Lamp Concrete Contractors will come out to your home, measure the apron and give 
you a free estimate of the cost. The cost of a full 6-inch thick concrete apron with fiber 
mesh is $15.50 per square foot. 

 
 
It is requested that only serious homeowners call for a quote. Payment should be made in 
the form of a cashier or certified check, and (with no exceptions) prior to construction of 
your street. No personal checks will be accepted. A receipt will be given upon request. 

 
Please note that parkway restoration (topsoil, sod, seeding) will be completed by the 
Village. 

 
 
 
 

PLEASE KEEP THIS IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR FUTURE 
REFERENCE. 


